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To: The Members of the Club                            23. Sep.  2015 
 
 
Dear Friends, 

this year´s traditional wine testing took place in a different ambience. We met at the home of our 

board member and treasurer Norbert Friemelt, and Norbert introduced us to a selection of wines 

of the Weingut Volker Schrah at Leistadt from the Rheinpfalz region. 13 members and friends 

enjoyed not only the wine tasting but also an ample Häcker Brotzeit, caringly prepared by his 

wife Uli. We are grateful to both for their efforts in organizing of this event. 

 

                    **** 

Our next event will be a visit to the 

German Shepherds Museum  

at Hersbruck, Eisenhüttlein 7. 

 

On    Saturday,  

     17. October 2015,  

at  15:00h.  

 

Our board member Eva Flasche was so nice to arrange for 

us a tour of 1and1/2 hours which will contain especially for us a demonstration on how to make 

butter from fresh milk. We are sure you thus will have a most attractive and lively afternoon at 

this museum. 
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After the tour we will have a short walk through the center of Hersbruck to the 

                 Restaurant Schwarzer Adler,    Martin-Luther-Straße 26.  

 

 

On the way you will have the opportunity to 

stroll over the Handwerker-Markt which will 

be at Hersbruck that weekend. Eva has made 

a reservation at the restaurant. They will be 

prepared to take your order for an evening 

meal and we are looking forward to a nice 

social get-together. 

 

We will meet at the museum entrance. Admission will be paid by the club for members and 

their families. Guests will have to pay EUR 7,50 per person.  

For appropriate preparation please make reservation with the secretary not later than 

Sunday, 11 Oct. 2015 via e-mail or phone. 

 

                     **** 
Forthcoming events: 

 

  Thanksgiving Dinner has been cancelled 

Friday 04 December 2015 Christmas Tree Lighting Grafenwöhr 

Monday 18 January 2016 Membership Meeting 

 

                   
Sincerely 
              Your  Board of Governors 
 


